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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 8:33 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of Emergency 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

To whom it may concern,  

We have been made aware that the Qld State Government is planning to extend the state of emergency - again.  

This is not an appropriate response or management strategy for a virus that has a 99.9% survival rate and in a state 
with 90% of people vaccinated. 

We realise that the system in Qld provides little or no checks and balances or accountability even when the 
government is without the powers available in a state of emergency, but still request that it not be extended.  

Surely there are other things for the government to get on with after 2 years focusing on covid. 

Kind Regards,  

Mr David and Mrs Alexandra Todd 
 

  
 

Alex Mobile  
David Mobile  

Sent from my iPhone 
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